
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Crich Carr Church of England  
Primary School and Nursery 
Newsletter 8 – 2nd May 2025 

(Insert Date/Term) 
School Trips 

We have booked a whole school trip to 

Yorkshire Wildlife Park on Tuesday 9th 

July. The cost of the trip will be £19.50 

and will include transport, entrance and a 

workshop, The trip is a fun, enjoyable 

way to continue our learning about living 

things and their habitats. The details will 

be posted on ParentPay next week.  

 

Parents Evening 

Parents Evening takes place next 

Wednesday 7th May. If you have not 

yet booked an appointment please 

contact your child’s teacher. 

 

ParentPay 

Please make sure you authorise any trips 

and events before the expiry date. We 

need to confirm numbers for events in 

advance so that we can make 

arrangements for transport and staffing. 

Last minute requests and alterations 

create unnecessary work for staff and 

may result in your child not being able to 

attend. If you have problems regarding 

ParentPay and authorising events, please 

come in and see Mrs Cooper and we will 

try to help.  

 

This Term’s topics 

This term is our art focus. Class 1 are 

learning about Vincent van Gogh and 

Andy Goldsworthy. Class 2 will be 

learning about David Hockney’s photo 

collages and Frida Kahlo’s portaits.  

KS2 School Play 

We will be performing a KS2 play this 

term. Plays are great chances for the 

children to develop their acting, singing 

and dancing, work together to create 

something fabulous and build confidence 

to perform in front of others. We will be 

trying something different in terms of 

organisation. We will be giving out scripts 

in the week before half term. We will 

then have three weeks intense practice 

and aim to perform at the end of June. 

Other schools in the cluster adopt this 

approach and we are hoping that this 

approach may result in less disruption to 

the teaching of other subjects during the 

term. This does make it really important 

that the children learn their lines as 

quickly as possible so please remind them 

to practice over the holiday!   

Sports Day 

Sports Day will be on Tuesday 22nd July 

at 1pm up on the field.  

 

DATES 2025 

Tues 6th May (pm) KS1 Agility Festival  

Mon 12th May Start of KS2 SATS week 

Fri 16th May PCSO Road Safety visit 

Mon 20th May KS1 Scooting & Balance Festival 

Fri 23rd May Break up for half term 

Mon 2nd June Return to school 

Tues 10th Jun Bikeability Level 2 

Thu 19th Jun Halle Orchestra 

Tues 24th Jun KS1 Athletics 

Thu 3rd July  Last swimming session of year 

Wed 9th Jul Y3&4 Tri-Golf Final 

Thu 10th July Y5&6 Tri-Golf Final 

Mon 14th – Wed 

16th July 

Class 2 Residential 

Mon 21st July Class 1 Orienteering 

Tues 22nd July Sports Day pm 

Wed 23rd July Year 6 Leavers 

Wed 23rd July Break up for summer 

Mon 8th Sep Return to school 

 

 


